Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Tuesday, August 14, 2012 1:26 PM

To: '‘Brian Gwinn'

Subject: RE: RO0003001, Terradev Jefferson LLC, 645 4th St., Oakland, CA
Hello Brian,

A submittal date of September 3, 2012 for the Remediation and Groundwater Monitoring Report is acceptable.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

phone: 510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org

From: Brian Gwinn [mailto:brian@bluerockenv.com]

Sent: Tuesday, August 14, 2012 12:07 PM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Subject: RO0003001, Terradev Jefferson LLC, 645 4th St., Oakland, CA

Hilerry,

| just wanted to let you know that we performed the post HVDPE groundwater monitoring event this past Sunday. |
hope to get lab data back by this Friday and provide a draft Remediation and Groundwater Monitoring Report to
Terradev by the end of that day. The report due-date in next Monday, August 20", 1'd like to request an extension of
that date by two weeks (until September 3 ) to provide adequate time for review and preparation of the final report. |
trust this is acceptable.

Sincerely,

Brian Gwinn, PG

Blue Rock Environmental, Inc.
1169 Chess Dr., Ste. C

Foster City, CA 94404

Voice: 650-522-9292

Fax: 650-522-9259

Cell: 415-377-6078

Email: brian@bluerockenv.com




